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I gratefully received £260 from the BSG to aid attendance at the EGU General Meeting, 

8th-13th April 2018. Details of expenditure are shown below. 

I attended EGU in order to present an oral paper on initial results of my PhD studies on 

Holocene coastal evolution under rapid sea-level rise at Dogger Bank. I received many 

positive reviews of the talk, so by all means this was a successful trip. I was also involved 

in co-convening and organising the session from its outset and chaired the poster session 

during the evening. This was valuable experience, gaining me a brilliant insight into how 

conferences work, how to read and evaluate abstracts and make decisions on who should 

present. EGU was also successful for me in terms of meeting and expanding my network, 

making new friends, and starting off potential future collaboration. Overall, it was a hugely 

valuable experience for me and I am very grateful to the BSG for enabling me to attend. 

Breakdown of expenditure: 
 

ACTUAL Budget Difference 

APC £37.00 £40.00 -£3.00 

Registration £207.44 £350.00 -£142.56 

Travel £291.90 £300.00 -£8.10 

Accommodation £326.69 £300.00 £26.69 

Food £114.37 £210.00 -£95.63     

total £977.40 £1,200.00 -£222.60 

Funding source 
 

BSG £260.00 

RTSG/other 

sources 

£717.40 
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